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STAFF TRUST FUNDS WORKING GROUP

KEY NOTES OF MEETING - 2.4.2003

Present:
C Birch 



J Clarke



J Park



J Workman

Apologies:
T Crawford

S Wilkinson

1
The notes of the previous meeting were accepted as a correct record.

2
The current balance was tabled (£1754.07).   It was noted that, without a further bequest, the fund would be exhausted during the current year.  As reported previously, support for the study grants could then be expected from the Training budget.  Future options for the Xmas lunches would need to be considered.

3
The £25,000 to improve the working environment was discussed.  Further bids had been approved.  A small amount remained available in case it was needed to  support internet facilities. 

4
An exchange of emails with the Director of Finance about departments without trust funds was noted.  The Director of Finance had previously agreed if another substantial donation to general staff trusts was received a portion of that should be ring fenced for such areas.  This option should be followed up if and when such a donation is received.

5
An oral report was made on the recent meetings of the Charitable Funds Sub Committee.  It was noted that the Trust was revising its donation forms.  

6
Amendments to the policies on loans and long service/retirement awards were suggested.  (Draft amended policies are attached.)

7
Study grants of £100 each were award to McDonagh, Farmer, Blackhurst, Edwards, Goff and Brussels.  Training funds support would be available for Lynn, Luke, Shea, Reay, Crabb and Warburton.  A provisional award of £100 was made to Bailey, subject to discussion with the PCT as her employer.

The date of the next meeting will be set in due course.

